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HIGHLIGHTS OF ACCOMPLISHMENT RE: TODAS DENGUE, TODO NA ‘TO 
 

In observance of the National Disaster Consciousness Month and in line with the 
Executive Order No. 23 and Memorandum No. 40 series of 2015 by the Honorable 
Governor, the Environment and Natural Resources Office (ENRO) actively participated 
in the conduct of Clean up Drive and Blood-Letting Activities as part of the multi-
sectoral project dubbed as “TODAS DENGUE, TODO NA ‘TO – Ikalawang Kagat”.  

 
On July 10, 2015, twenty-six (26) 

members of the ISEP-TF and ENRO personnel 
underwent screening at the Isabela 
Provincial Hospital, of which thirteen (13) was 
allowed for blood donation.  Other 
personnel proceeded to the ENR Office and 
conducted clean-up drive within the 
periphery of the ENRO building and its 
facilities.  

 
Steered actively by For. Geronimo P. 

Cabaccan, Jr., ENR Officer, the ENRO 
personnel together with the other members 
of ISEP-TF executed clean-up activities to 
include tree branch trimming and grass 
cutting along the waterways to elude 
possible breeding areas for mosquitoes. 
Potted floras were also replanted to reduce 
density and hiding sites for dengue-carrier 
insects. 

 
The ENR Officer also enjoined the 

Philippine League of Local Environment and 
Natural Resources Officers (PLLENRO) – 
Isabela Chapter to support and participate 
in the said activities at their respective Local 
Government Units. Accomplishment reports 
shall be presented during the League’s 
regular monthly meeting. 

 
While coordinating with the 

different Secondary School Principals for 
the scheduling of the Aral Kalikasan sa Eskwela, we reiterated on the strict 
adherence to the above mentioned Executive and Memorandum of the 
Provincial Governor.  
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 Respectfully submitting to the HON. FAUSTINO G. DY III, 

Provincial Governor, thru ATTY. NOEL MANUEL R. LOPEZ, Provincial 

Administrator, the herein attached report in compliance to 

Executive Order No. 23 and Memorandum No. 40, Series of 2015. 

 

  For his information and record. 

 
 
 
 
 

            GERONIMO P. CABACCAN, JR. 
              ENR Officer 


